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The April 23 2019 meeting of the Connecticut Fire Chiefs was held at the Wethersfield  

Country Club. 

Training session was held from 18:40 to 19:05 by Heather Burian from channel 30.  

Meeting was called to order at19:05 by President Wallick 

Pledge to the American Flag was led by President Wallick 

Invocation was given by Reverend Venoit  

Host chief Baily was introduced and welcomed all to Wethersfield 

Meeting was recessed for dinner at 19:10 

Meeting was reconvened at 20:00 

Motion was made and passed to accept secretary report with corrections 

Motion was made and passed to accept treasurer’s report 

Committee reports:  Leon Collins gave a report on current legislation.  May 29 is fire service 

day and the more chiefs that show up the better. 

Jeff Morrissette gave a report from the academy, this year’s brochure is available on line.  The 

recruit class graduates on June 19, if anyone has a suggestion for venue please contact Jeff. 

Ed Urbanski reported on the memorial baseball game will be held on June 19. 

Anyone wishing a tour of the Litchfield Fire School see John Walsh.  

Chief Dixon made a report on the website and membership.  There have been problems with 

the website and he is working with the international to correct them.  Applications to join have 

been sent out to the current list of chiefs. 

http://www.connecticutfirechiefs.com/


  
 

Old Business:  a motion was made and passed to accept the application of Chief David Deskis 

as a member of the association. 

New Business:  A motion was made and passed that the following applications take the usual 

course.  Christopher David chief of the East Hartland Fire Dept., Bret Kales chief of the 

Middlebury  Fire Dept., Michael  Jenkins chief of the Westbrook Fire Dept., Scott Murphy chief 

of the Bethel Fire Dept., John Pokorny chief of the Weston Fire Dept., Terrance Blake deputy 

chief of the Weston Fire Dept., and Andrew Maccabe asst. chief of the Weston Fire Dept. 

Good of the association Bob Duval reported that the N.F.P.A. combining various standards and 

the information was available on the web site. 

Reverend Venoit gave the benediction 

Next meeting will be held in Glastonbury 

Motion to adjourn at 20:30 

Cost of the Meal $30.00 

$87.00 was collected for the Flanagan Fund 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Richard McDonough, Secretary 

 

 

  


